
CRIMINAL JUSTICE COORDINATING COUNCIL 

SPECIAL CONDITIONS 

SUBGRANTEE: Lowndes County Board of Commissioners     

 

PROJECT NAME: Juvenile Justice Incentive Grant 
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1.    The subgrantee agrees to take reasonable steps to provide 
meaningful access to their programs and activities for persons with 

limited English proficiency (LEP). For more information on the civil 

rights responsibilities that recipients have in providing language 

services to LEP individuals, please see the website at 

http://www.lep.gov. 

 
Initials    

 
2.    The subgrantee agrees to comply with the Equal Treatment 

Regulation (28 C.F.R. part 38) which prohibits recipients from using 

federal grant funding for inherently religious activities. While 

faith-based organizations can engage in non-funded inherently 

religious activities, the activities must be held separately from 

the grant-funded program, and customers or beneficiaries cannot be 

compelled to participate in them. The Equal Treatment Regulation 

makes clear that organizations receiving federal grant funding are 

not permitted to discriminate when providing services on the basis 

of a beneficiary's religion. 

 
Initials    

3.    In accordance with Federal regulations, your organization must 
comply with the following Equal Employment Opportunity Plan 

reporting requirements: 

 
If your organization has received an award for $500,000 or more and 

has 50 or more employees (counting both full- and part-time 

employees, but excluding political appointees), then it has to 

prepare an EEOP and submit it to the Office of Civil Rights (OCR), 

Office of Justice Programs, and U.S. Department of Justice for 

review within 60 days from the date of this award. For assistance in 

developing an EEOP, please consult OCR's website at 

http://www.ojp.usdoj.gov/ocr/eeop.htm. You may also request 

technical assistance from an EEOP specialist at OCR by dialing (202) 

616-3208. 

 
If your organization received an award between $25,000 and $500,000 


